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What we’ve been up to 

We have been very busy since returing from 

the Christmas break. Our topic for this half 

term is ‘Traditional Tales’. We have looked at 

‘The Three Little Pigs’ where we enjoyed 

pretending to be the big bad wolf and blowing 

the houses down! ‘Goldilocks And The Three 

Bears’ where we had lots of fun making 

‘porridge’. During the ‘Three Billy Goat’s Gruff’ 

week we enjoyed pretending to trip trap over 

the bridge and become the ugly troll. This 

week we have looked at ‘Jack and The 

Beanstalk’ where we have enjoyed becoming 

the giant and saying ‘Fee-fi-fo-fum’. Whilst 

also reading the story we have been watching 

them on BBC Musical Storyland. We were very 

lucky to receive some money to buy some new 

toys before Christmas, the magnetic tiles and 

kinetic sand have proven to become very 

popular! For Chinese new year this week, we 

have made some very sparkly lanterns. We, as 

always, have been enjoying singing lots of 

different nursery rhymes. We have also been 

enjoying our listening activities during phonics.  
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Mental Heath Week 

Next week is Children’s 

mental health week. On 

Monday (3rd Feb) your 

child/ren came come into 

Pre-School wearing their pyjamas! Please 

help us to raise funds for this important charity 

by donating £1.  

 

Key Dates  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Morning Drop Off 

Please make sure that your child has hung up 

their belonging on their pegs and are ready 

for the day and have entered Pre-School 

before leaving.    

 

Winter Clothing 
As the weather Is still, please make sure that 

your child/ren bring the appropriate clothing 

eg hats and gloves.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gate 
When entering / leaving Pre School please 

make sure that you shut the gate behind you 

as this is a safety risk. It is also for us to know 

who is on site. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2025 

Mon 3rd – Wear your pyjamas to school 

day 

Mon 3rd – Fri 7th – Children’s mental 

Health Week   

Mon 10th – Safer internet Day 

Fri 14th – Break up for half term 

Mon 24th – Back to school 

 


